



HAMILTON TOWNSHIP RECREATIONAL SOCCER ASSOCIATION

Meeting Minutes: June 6, 2013 8:00PM

Present: Jerry Harris, Anne Cody, Tom Cody, Joyce Mallory, Carl Mallory, Melissa Harris, Jim Gill, Kevin Conover, Chris Vaylo, Bob Johnson, Jeff Ackerman

Next meeting: TBD

I. Discussion – On going business

- Meeting Minutes – Approved
- Treasurers Report Approved
- Commissioner Report outs
 - Competitive -
 - 2 new U8 teams and 1 U9 team
 - U11 and U12 going 8v8
 - K Weatherbee U 17 team going to State Cup
- Registration
 - Largest spring registration
 - Fall numbers still very low.
 - Need to get email out to players as reminder
- Spring Season:
 - Division 4 needs more balance
 - Division 6 has 1 dominant team (Rick Le)
 - Div 6 refs need to hold to start times or shorten games if necessary
 - Spring Picnic 6/21
 - K Weatherbee to bring out his team to volunteer for Picnic
- Sponsorships
 - Fall sponsors are almost wrapped up. Need about 10 more
- Uniforms
 - Need to order at beginning of August
- Finance
 - Refinance options
 - TD Bank Challenging to get this addressed
- Scholarships
 - Kelly trying to coordinate who will deliver checks.
- Fields & Grounds
 - Need to have field seeded and aerated
 - Planning for seeding
 - Purchased shed to be used for field liners, paint and Flags
- Summer Camp discussion
 - No forms received from either group related to Summer camp programs from Club house.
- Clubhouse
 - Fire Marshal Report identified many issues that need to be addressed
 - Security system and Fire alarm installed
- Concessions
 - Participation has been received well.
 - Handful of no shows primarily Division 6
 - 60% earnings
 - Still looking for Auxiliary members, have had several repeat parents that have just stopped in to help out.

